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Term 4 Calendar 2015 
27 Nov Last Canteen 2015 

27 Nov Walk a Mile – Boys only 

27 Nov School Assembly 2pm 

2 Dec Callaghan Education 
Pathways Cultural Day 

 3 Dec School Leaders Speeches 
9.10am 

 4 Dec Canteen Pizza Day 

 9 Dec Presentation Day 

 9 Dec Benefactors Lunch 

11Dec No Canteen - 
Canteen Closed 

14 Dec Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

15 Dec P & C Student Lunch 

16 Dec Pool Day Excursion 

16 Dec Last Day Term 4 

 
P & C Christmas Raffle 
Donation may be left at office. 
All proceeds used for Year  6 
Farewell & Student Christmas 
Lunch. 
 

End of year notice from the 

Library 

Just a reminder to all parents and 
carers that borrowing from the 
Islington School Library will cease 
at the end of week 8 this term. 
 
Can you please ensure that all of 
the books your children have 
borrowed are returned by the end 
of week 9. 
 
Thankyou, your support for our 
school library this year is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
3

rd
 December –  

2016 School Leaders Assembly 
Year 5 students will deliver a short speech to support their 

candidacies for a leadership role (one of two school 

captains) at Islington Public School in 2016.  

Year 5s will make their speeches at a special whole 

school assembly on Thursday 3rd December at 9:10am. 

Parents and carers are invited to attend. 

 

9
th

 December – Presentation Day 
Presentation Day will be held in the school hall at 9.10am. 

Parents and carers are invited to attend, 

 

9
th

 December – Benefactors Lunch 
Islington Public School would like to say thank you to all our 

wonderful parents, grandparents and volunteers who have 

so generously donated their time and help throughout the 

year. Please join us for a sausage sizzle straight after the 

presentation. 

 

9
th

 December – Christmas Concert 
The Christmas concert will be held in the hall after the 

Benefactors Lunch. Parents and carers are invited to 

attend. 

 

4
th

 December – Canteen Pizza Day 
Orders for Pizza Day will close Monday 30th November. 

Please note only pizza will be available from the canteen on 

this day. This will be the last day the canteen is open in 

2015. A special thank you to the Canteen committee and 

volunteers who have done a wonderful jog looking after all 

the students and staff. 
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KW & 1N hard at work “digging up artefacts” 

 

 

 

CLASS STRUCTURES FOR 2016 
Next year will see some changes to our usual 
class structures. This is necessary to 
accommodate the increasing student numbers 
and to provide the most appropriate learning 
environments for Islington students. 
2016 class organisation will be as follows: 

KN- Mrs Kylie Neil 

K/1W- Miss Kylie Wagstaff 

1/2S- Mrs Debra Southward 

2/3J- Mr Jonathan Lumley 

3/4A- Miss Sharon Alusiola 

3/6B- Mr Sean Beeton 

4/6X- Mrs Amanda Burrows 

Students have not yet been allocated to classes. 

Classes are always mixed ability. If you have any 

concerns about the school meeting the needs of 

your child please make an appointment to see Mr 

Bradley through the office. 

 

SHORT FILM FESTIVAL  
The second annual Callaghan Education 
Pathways Digital Media Festival was a 
great night and a huge success. The 
event showcased the exceptional talent 
and effort of the public schools in the 
Callaghan Cluster and was a triumph of 
creativity and storytelling. 
 
Islington's P&C must be commended for 
their excellent fundraising effort for our 
school. Their henna tattooing and 
African hair braiding stall had punters 
queuing ten deep! Well done to all 
community members, students and staff 
who helped make the night such a 
success. 
 
The films on display were excellent, 
ranging from the funny, through the 
worthy, to the frankly terrifying. 
 
The short film festival was not a 
competition, however, if it were, critics 
agree that Islington Public School's entry 
Bounce, would certainly have won. 

Bounce can be seen on the YouTube 

link below as well as our school website 

 https://youtu.be/kCEtDdn3_Ko 

 

 

 

 

 

Swim School was a great success. 
Pavement Art was lots of fun. 

 

https://youtu.be/kCEtDdn3_Ko

